
HECap Webinar (Application Process/Q&A Summary) 

 
DASNY will post a pre-recorded Applicant Webinar on February 28, 2025.  DASNY 

will address questions and clarify specific elements of the RGA announcement during this 
webinar. Potential applicants are strongly encouraged to attend this webinar.  
 


